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Good Afternoon Caledonia Elementary Families,

It was an exciting week at Caledonia Elementary! On Monday,
thanks to the 2020 bond, we were able to replace all student chairs
in the building! It was so nice to replace our outdated, mismatched
chairs with a uniform, sleeker model that is lighter and easier to stack. Student desks/tables will be
replaced in the near future!

Additionally, we received word that construction on our new playground structure will start next
week! The playground structure closest to the woods will be replaced. This project was also made
possible through the 2020 bond. The project will include installation of a new structure, a new bank
of swings, and rubberized safety surfacing eliminating wood chips in this area of the playground.
Furthermore, the safety surfacing will be flush with our walking path resulting in increased
accessibility. During construction, students will still have access to the other playground structure,
swings, athletic fields, and basketball courts. I will share progress updates throughout the project!

In the classroom, students built community, practiced routines and procedures, and started Fall
benchmarking assessments.

I hope everyone has a terrific Labor Day weekend! As always, please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns.

Thanks,
Brent

remove_red_eye1share translateTranslate accessibility_new

https://www.smore.com/app?s=logo


8/31/23, 11:35 AM Caledonia Elementary Newsletter | Smore Newsletters

https://www.smore.com/b81ma 2/6

New Playground Design New Playground Design

New Playground Design

Caledonia Elementary Fall Fest
Caledonia Elementary's Fall Fest is right around the corner. We hope you can join us for a fun-filled
afternoon on Saturday, September 9th from 3 p.m. - 6 p.m.

Volunteers Needed!
If you are able to help us with Fall Fest, please sign up below:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44A4A62EA3FEC07-family#/

Fall Fest Information.pdf

Download
110.0 KB

Event Information
Caledonia Elementary Picture Day

Fall picture day will be next Friday, September 8th. Pictures will be taken during the school
day. Following picture day, families will receive ordering information that will allow them to
preview the pictures and order online.
When?
Friday, Sep 8, 2023, 09:00 AM
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and increase engagement.
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Brent Huck
Brent is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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